
 
 

TO: Lehman College Faculty

 

PROVOST AND SENIOR 
VICE PRESIDENT FOR 
ACADEMIC AFFAIRS AND 
STUDENT SUCCESS 

 
Shuster Hall, Room 379 
250 Bedford Park Blvd West 
Bronx, NY 10468 

 
Phone: 718-960-8222 
Fax: 718-960-8042 
www.lehman.edu 

FROM: Peter O. Nwosu, Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Student Success 

SUBJECT: Online Blackboard Workshops: 3/16 and 3/18  

DATE: March 14, 2020 
 

 

Dear Faculty Colleagues,  
  
I am writing to advise you of two additional Blackboard workshops this coming Monday and Wednesday that will be 
available online for remote viewing. 
  
The workshops focus on activating your Blackboard course shell and adding course content to your Blackboard 
course. They will be presented by Steve Castellano at stephen.castellano@lehman.cuny.edu  
  
Please use the links below to enter the online workshop: 
   
·       Monday, March 16th from 11 am to 12 pm 

Join Zoom Meeting: 

https://lehman.zoom.us/j/880806278 

Meeting ID: 880 806 278 

Dial-in (for audio): +1 646 876 9923 US (New York) 

  

·       Wednesday, March 18th from 11 am to 12 pm 

Join Zoom Meeting: 

https://lehman.zoom.us/j/360324457 

Meeting ID: 360 324 457 

Dial-in (for audio): +1 646 876 9923 (New York) 

 
For additional information, please see the faculty resource page on the Lehman virus update site 

at http://lehman.edu/coronavirus/faculty.php  

 
Best wishes and stay safe.  
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